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Good Afternoon Everyone,
 
Per our discussions at the Dorstate this past Friday (6/24/16) I have developed a map breaking down
the location into a grid (see attached). There are six sections within the grid. Within those six
sections the plan is to take a 5 piece composite at surface and one foot. In total that will give us 12
composite samples going to the lab and they will analyzed for total chlorides. Once we receive
analytical results from this initial investigation we will generate a plan to conduct further
assessment/delineation based on all of the data available. Does everyone agree on this course of
action?
 
As always, let me know if you have any questions or concerns.
 
 
Respectfully,
 
Sheldon Hitchcock
Project Manager
Office: 575.746.8768
Direct: 575.616.4021
Cell: 575.689.5198
Fax: 575.746.8905
Emergency: 866.742.0742
Web: www.talonlpe.com
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